
Minutes of MLCCC General Meeting 
February 11, 2016 
Meeting was called to order at 7 PM by President LaDell Yada. The Pledge of 
Allegiance followed.   
Recognition: Paul and Nancy Boehm providing table decorations/treats. 
Correspondence: None. It was noted that Manuel Silva had a stroke. Please let Karen 
Crook know of any hospitality/sunshine info and she will follow up. Former member 
Harold Craig is not doing well. 
Minutes: Motioned and seconded that they be accepted as published. Passed.  
Treasurer’s Report: Checking balance: $5,711.49. Please pay dues if you haven't.  
Moved and 2nd that bills be paid as presented. Passed. Web Master – Web site being 
updated for area car shows as he receives information Old Business: Bob Munn has 
reserved rooms in Bend, OR for car show. Let him know if you are interested.  
New Business:  None 
Duck:  No change  
50/50 Drawing: $31 to Linda Benson 
Car of Month: Bob Kent 
Acknowledgements: LaDell mentioned four members’ birthdays during the month.  
Door Prizes:  3 car plaques won by Mary, posters won by Woody and Gordy.  
Next Meeting: Will be March 10th at Bob's Cafe.  Order from menu.  Dinner 6PM, 
meeting 7PM. 
Meeting adjourned 7:36 PM 
Mary Mayo, Secretary 
 
 
 
 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Car Of The Month 

February 2016 Car of the Month 

 

 

 

 

  

Bob Kent's 1964 Toyota LandCruiser 

Bob Kent - 1964 Toyota LandCruiser 

  

I purchased the LandCruiser from the Warner Brother’s Rancho El Sopori Company in 
December 1971,  
while I was in the Navy near San Diego. It is my third car.  
The LandCruiser was college transportation by 1973, perfect for a Wildlife Biologist.   
Many snowy winter mornings in Pullman, the LandCruiser would be the only rig in the 
WSU campus parking lot.   
My sons, Chad and Charlie, both learned to drive in the LandCruiser.   
It was retired in 1997, after having a major part in lots of fun memories. 
 


